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6.1

MOTION ON NOTICE RECEIVED PURSUANT TO
COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE 12

1 SUMMARY

1.1 The following Motion stands referred  to this Committee from the
meeting of Council held on 30 July 2002 (Minute 377/02 refers).

FROM COUNCILLORS MRS M S VINCE, MRS M A WEIR,
D F FLACK AND C R MORGAN

“TOILETS IN COUNCIL HOUSING

This Council accepts that, whilst this Council still has approximately
300 high level cisterns within its housing stock, tenants efforts to keep
high level cisterns clean does have Health and Safety implications,
particularly amongst our less agile residents.

Addressing high level cisterns and replacing with approved low level
ones would be both environmentally beneficial and address any safety
issues.

Therefore replacements should become a key criteria under the Decent
Homes Delivery Action Plan.

This Motion to be considered at Full Council prior to referral to the
appropriate Overview and Scrutiny Committee”

1.2 In presenting the motion at Full Council, Cllr Mrs Vince wished to 
emphasis the intention that priority be given to less agile tenants.

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative & Member Services
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Background Papers:

Notice Received

For further information please contact Margaret Martin on:-

Tel:- 01702 318179
E-Mail:- margaret.martin@rochford.gov.uk


